
Reminder: This is the time of year when the weather is starting to get chilly so 

please  be sure your child has a jacket for our morning recess.  

Important Dates:  

 19th—Pumpkins Due  (please write name on bottom)  

 30th—Community Lunch contributions due  

 31st—Community Lunch (sign ups will be out 2 weeks before event) 

   - No lunch is needed on this day (Please bring water bottles) 

   -If your child has a special diet please pack them a lunch  

 31st—Costume parade (please no masks or weapons)  

3rd—Spaghetti Social and Bingo Bash  5:30-7:00pm  

9th—Farmstead Night 4:00-9:00pm  

16th—Empty Bowl Campaign for Idaho Food Bank 

25th—26th Parent teacher conference (NO SCHOOL) 

 The first month of school is complete! It was a big 

transition for some of the children being it was their first time 

at school, but I think it went pretty well! There is still a bit of 

acclamation to be done but every child acclimates at their 

own pace so we will comply to every child’s need.  

 We started learning about grace and courtesy when it 

comes to doing work. If you would like to do work on the 

floor you need a work rug for our work to go on. We always walk around the work 

rug, never on it. We have to put our work away before we get out another work. If 

we would like to do a work someone else has we need to wait until they put it back 

on the shelf then we can do it.   

 October is here and we will be focusing our studies on pumpkins. I will be 

bringing in a pumpkin so that we can explore pumpkin anatomy. In alignment with 

our study on pumpkins, the children will be decorating their own pumpkin. We would 

appreciate if everyone would bring in a small pumpkin (about the size of a large 

softball). Please label with your child’s name on the bottom of the pumpkin 

           Thank You 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


